
‭Dear Patients, I want to inform you that I will be closing my family practice at Divine‬
‭Medical Clinic and transitioning to a new clinic, High Street Medical, in Coquitlam,‬
‭BC. My final day at my current practice will be 12 April 2025.‬

‭This relocation was not planned and is happening due to reasons out of my control.‬
‭While I understand that transitions like this can be difficult, I want to assure you that‬
‭you have the option to continue receiving care at High Street Medical if you choose‬
‭to do so. The address and contact information of my new clinic are included at the‬
‭bottom of this letter.‬
‭You can visit the High Street Medical Website or call/text us at 6045527101 to book‬
‭an appointment.‬

‭For those who wish to seek care elsewhere, I recommend registering with the‬
‭Provincial waitlist (Health connect registry)‬ ‭for a new physician. You can do so by‬
‭visiting this link:‬‭https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/find-care/health-connect-registry‬

‭When you find a new physician/Primary provider, their office can request a transfer‬
‭of your records from High Street Medical Clinic.‬

‭I sincerely regret that I am unable to discuss this transition with each of you‬
‭individually. Please know that my time with you has been incredibly meaningful, and‬
‭it has been an honor to serve as your physician. I deeply appreciate the trust you‬
‭have placed in me and have truly enjoyed being a part of your healthcare journey.‬

‭If you have any questions regarding this transition, please do not hesitate to reach‬
‭out.‬
‭Wishing you all the best in health and wellness. Sincerely,‬

‭Dr. Hajar Arani Shahpouri‬
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